
Linux Foundation Support for
Asian Communities
The Linux Foundation and its communities are deeply concerned
about the rise in attacks against Asian Americans and condemn
this violence. It is devastating to hear over and over again
of the attacks and vitriol against Asian communities, which
have increased substantially during the pandemic. 

We stand in support with all those that have experienced this
hate, and to the families of those who have been killed as a
result. Racism, intolerance and inequality have no place in
the world, our country, the tech industry or in open source
communities. 

We firmly believe that we are all at our best when we work
together,  treat  each  other  with  respect  and  equality  and
without hate or vitriol.
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